
  
    

Mrs Jane Mooney  
Public Sector Pensions Authority  
3rd Floor, Prospect House  
27-29 Prospect Hill  
Douglas, ISLE OF MAN  
IM1 1ET 
 
Date:  
 
 
Dear Mrs Mooney, 
 
I am submitting this response in relation to the Public Sector Pensions Authority (PSPA) 
consultation on the Public Sector Pensions (Cost Sharing) Scheme 2019. 
 
I am in favour of the principle of cost sharing if the result of this is that it makes the pension 
scheme sustainable, stable and fair. Unfortunately I do not believe the proposal meets these 
principles 


